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27th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been brought to our attention that there has been inappropriate use of the 
social media platform ‘WhatsApp’ over the weekend.   
 
I would like to remind you that 13 is the minimum age according to WhatsApp 
terms and conditions, which means that no child in Year 5 should have a 
WhatsApp account. 
 
I cannot stress enough the importance of regularly monitoring your child’s social 
media activity – this includes checking phones, iPads, computers, and games 
consoles.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Emma Crandon  
 
Assistant Headteacher  
 

 


